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Vision and Values

ENJOYING, ENGAGING, EXCELLING  

Happy, healthy children, enjoying learning for life - surrounded by kind, respectful 
relationships and engaging in rich learning experiences. Together we will enable and 

encourage ALL our children to discover their unique gifts of character, talents and abilities. 
Our children will enthusiastically contribute to society, excelling in all they choose to do. 

They will communicate confidently, listen openly, think critically and question respectfully – 
our children will be the responsible Change-Makers of Our World. 

We are the CHANGE-MAKERS of OUR WORLD! 

LIVING OUR VALUES 

ENJOYMENT 

Laughing - Loving - Learning 

ENGAGEMENT 

Communicating - Collaborating - Contributing 

EXCELLENCE 

Be your best - Be even better - Be brilliant 



A message from Ms Storey

Across school on Thursday all classes fell 
silent for two minutes at 12:00 to mark VE 
Day. This moment of shared respect and 
remembrance was the culmination of a week 
of wider conversations across school where 
we remembered those who have given their 
lives for our country throughout history. Our 
children discussed British Values and linked 
the whole conversation to the UN Rights of 
the child as well as the Global Goals.  

In other news, our children are so lucky to 
enjoy our wonderful grounds with learning 
happening in our outdoor spaces. Next week 
our Year 6 children will take advantage of this 
space as they balance SATs with extra breaks 
and activities - surprisingly it is a week we all 
enjoy and I know our children will do their very 
best and be brilliant, supported by a great 
staff team! 



News from around the school

Our children discussed 

British Values and linked 

about VE Day to the UN 

Rights of the child as well 

as the Global Goals.



News from around the school

Last week was full of outdoor learning for 
Opal – we made the most of the beautiful 
weather!  

We are so lucky at St Day and Carharrack 
school to have such beautiful grounds to 
explore and enjoy.  

On our adventure to find different flowering 
plants we discovered bees buzzing, 
collecting the nectar in the blossom and 
learnt about the structure of plants.  

In order to learn more about where seeds 
come from our ‘scientists’ looked closely at 
different types of fruit discovering the 
variety of seeds within, drawing detailed 
and colourful pictures. 



News from around the school



News from around the school

On Thursday, a group of our Year 1 

and 2 children attended a Quick 

Cricket tournament at Falmouth 

Cricket Club!  

It was such a wonderful afternoon 

for the children. They played four 

games against other schools and 

played excellently - displaying our 

school values of Enjoy, Engage and 

Excel during every part of the event.  

They represented our school 

beautifully and learned some new 

skills which they are very excited to 

share in school.

Well done, everyone and a big thank 

you to parents for supporting!  



News from around the school

Amber Class are poets! 

This week we have been looking closely at our class text - 

Look Up! 

This brilliant book is all about the importance of looking up 

from our tech to take in the wonders of the universe and we 

love it! We have been looking at the language used in the 

book and finding rhyming words before creating rhyming 

sentences ready to rewrite the blurb as a class poem next 

week. 



Maths

Congratulations to all our Rock Super Stars on TTRS. A brilliant term of progress across 
year groups. A special mention to the children below for upleveling their rock star status 

in March.  
 

Lex-Mai, Evie, Jago (Year 4), Oscar (Year 5), Ola, Rusty (Year 6) 
 

A special mention to Oscar in Year 5 on becoming the ultimate Rock Hero! 
 

Certificates have been delivered to each child to celebrate their achievements. Well done. 

Key Stage 2 March Leaderboard

1st Place - AJ (Sapphire) 

2nd Place - Leo (Sapphire) 

3rd Place - Sonny (Sapphire) 

Times Tables Roc…

Click here to access



Parent Partnerships -  
RRS Article 18 

Every Child, Every Day a Writer...

What a great picture to start a story from! 

Can you write a narrative including some of the 
words from the word bank below? 



Celebrating Attendance

Opal  100% 
Amber  98% 

Emerald 97% 
Sapphire  98% 

Turquoise  
100% 

Whole School 99% 

Be an attendance HERO - aim for 96% and above! 

Thank you families - being on time supports your child to have a positive start to the day. 
Gates are open from 8.30am. 

A super well 
done to Opal and 
Turquoise classes 

who have 
achieved 100% 
attendance this 

week!



eSafety Updates

Did you know that The 
National College has a 
whole host of training 
opportunities to help 
parents navigate the 
online world? Follow the 
link below to find a list of 
courses and resources that 
may be of help to you 
when keeping your child 
safe online.

https://nationalcollege.com/parents



Raise a concern about a child 

If you have immediate concerns or are worried about a child or young person's

safety please know that anyone, anytime, can telephone the Multi Agency

Referral Unit (MARU) on 0300 123 1116.  

Safeguarding Information



School Office Reminders

MAY 2025  
12th Yr 6 SATs week 
12th Last week of clubs 
15th CENSUS DAY—Special School Menu  
21st Class Photographs 
23rd Break up for half-term 

JUNE 2025 
2nd Term resumes for children 
2nd Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 
3rd SEND 'Tea & Talk' - 9am 
9th Yr 1 Phonics Screening Check all week 
9th Clubs Start 
12th Yr 4/5 Camp overnight on school field 
16th Assessment Week 
23rd Year 6 Residential             
23rd Adventure Learning Week - (NO CLUBS) 
26th Yr 2 School Sleepover in the school hall 
27th RRS - Children’s Conference 
(Please note the planned Beach Walk has 
been postponed) 
30th FEAST DAY 

Important Upcoming Dates
Census Day Menu - 15th May

This menu has been updated on ParentPay so 
please log on and rebook your new meal choice 
for your child. All existing bookings for this day 
have been removed.





Golden Stars

Amber Class - Year 2 
Evelyn - for showing resilience and being 

brilliant! 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GOLDEN STARS !

Sapphire Class - Year 4/5 
Evie - For showing resilience and determination

 
Turquoise Class – Year 5/6 

Leo - For displaying a mature attitude to his learning 
Freddie - for settling into school life so brilliantly and meeting all challenges 

Opal Class - EYFS/Year 1 

Albie - for maturity in all areas of his learning 

Emerald Class - Year 3 
Chloe - for listening and engaging in 

lessons  

Celebrating with Ms Storey  

All our ‘Stars’ celebrate their achievements with a special break with Ms Storey 

Congratulations to our Turquoise children who took part in the Book Quiz evening in 
Bodmin - making 3rd place! A big thank you to the parents for your support with this.  



Wraparound Care

Child-Care Club

From 8am
every day

Afterschool
Wraparound Care

From the end of
the school day
until 4.30pm /
5pm or 6pm

Healthy
Snack and

Drink
Included

Breakfast
Included

£3.50
per

session

Games
and

Crafts

Book on
ParentPay

Prices
start

from £5 

More information
on the school

website or from
the school office



Thank you  

for taking the time to read or listen to our news. 

 

Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend. 

 

Susannah Storey 

and  

The St Day and Carharrack Team 


